
Good Evening, Loiederman Families!  

This is Megan McLaughlin, proud principal of LMS, calling with some important information. 
Tomorrow, Monday, January 10 is an ODD Day. 

o COVID Reporting: MCPS created a Google form for reporting if your student 
tested positive for COVID-19. We want to be sure families understand the 
timeline around exposures and positive tests. We have provided a quarantine 
calculator with all of the dates to help families determine when their child 
should return to school after testing positive for COVID-19. Again, please use the 
link above to report if your student tested positive and please use the calculator 
to determine timelines for your student’s return to school. 

o Virtual PTSA Meeting on Tuesday 1/11/22: The Loiederman PTSA will be 
meeting on zoom this Tuesday, January 11 at 7:30 pm. With the constantly 
evolving state of MCPS, we are sure our community members have a great deal 
of questions. Please enter up to two questions you would like to ask Ms. 
McLaughlin.  She will do her absolute best to provide an up-to-date answer in 
time for the PTSA meeting on Tuesday evening.  Enter your two questions in 
this Google Form. 

o Dance Students: Due to the restrictions on extracurricular activities, the Dance 
Concerts will not take place 1/11-1/13. All students will still be performing 
during class time to create a concert video. A letter was sent home last week and 
you can view the information in your student’s canvas page. Please reach out to 
any dance teacher for more information.  

  

• Our next virtual Hispanic/Latino Parent Meeting: Will be on Tuesday, January 11th 
at 6:00-7:00pm. This month's topic will be Parent Advocacy. Here is the Zoom 
information: Join Zoom 
Meeting: https://mcpsmd.zoom.us/j/87911498740?pwd=TDE4SU5QK2NKWWRkMW9
PdkZBRkpPdz0 Meeting ID: 879 1149 8740 Passcode: 246635 

  

• EBB Registration Semester 2 Coming Soon!: Please check the LMS website starting 
Monday 1/10 for the Excel Beyond the Bell Spring catalogue and registration form. 

Make sure to visit our January Newsletter to stay updated with all LMS Lion News and to check 
out the LMS PTSA Page on Facebook. Stay well, stay safe, and thank you for staying connected 
to Loiederman.  Have a good evening! 
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